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27th February 2023 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 

Re: Homework Incomplete 
 
We hope that you are well and that your child is enjoying the return to school following half-term. 

Homework is an important part of our students’ learning process and is crucial in developing important 
skills across their subjects as well as developing independence.  

Unfortunately, during the previous half-term your child failed to complete a number of homework tasks 
for the given deadline. This automatically issues a 50-minute detention after-school the following 
Thursday. You should have received notifications when these incidents occurred.  

Therefore, as we begin a new half-term can we ask that you please support and monitor that your child’s 
homework is completed by the set deadlines. If your child does not meet further set deadlines this half-
term, we will contact you to arrange a meeting with their Head of Year and insist on compulsory 
attendance to our daily after-school homework club.  

Please remember that you can monitor your child’s homework via Class Charts. Further details can be 
found here:  

• Accessing and using ‘Class Charts’: https://bit.ly/3jLnysw  
• Homework timetable for students: https://bit.ly/3we1xY6  

Finally, ‘Homework Club’ is open to all students each evening until 4pm in our library. Homework support 
is offered and students have access to online resources and equipment. If your child has any difficulties 
accessing their homework please contact their Head of Year so we can discuss how best we can support.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Baker                       Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher        Headteacher 
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